
14   WHAT HAPPENS NEXT  
Thank you for taking the time to look at our proposals. If you have any 
questions, please do ask one of our team here today.  
  
Your views are important to us and we will take them on board as we progress 
our plans in preparation for a formal planning application.  
  
We would therefore be very grateful if you could take the time to complete one 
of the comments forms provided, and place them in one of the boxes on the 
tables.  
  
Alternatively please visit our website at www.phase2planning.co.uk where you 
can view the exhibition boards and complete a comments form. Should you 
wish to email your comments, please send them to:  
  

office@phase2planning.co.uk  
  
All comments received will be recorded and analysed. Once the comments 
have been taken into consideration the proposals will be finalised and all of the 
supporting information that will need to be submitted with a planning 
application will be prepared. It is anticipated that a planning application will be 
submitted in Spring 2018 and anyone wishing to comment on the application 
will be able to do so to the Council in due course.  
  

Please note comments will be accepted until 4pm on 28th March 2018. 
  


